
PUBLIC NOTICE 

St. Clair County Housing Authority is soliciting proposals for professional consultant services related to 
the completion of an “Organizational Assessment.” Responding firms should have significant experience 
in providing the requested services to other Public Housing Authorities and/or public entities. 

To request a copy of the RFP, please contact Ms. Precious Dabbs, Administrative Specialist, at 618-277-
6912, TDD #1-800-545-1833 EXT: 933, by email at preciousd@sccha.org or by mail at 1790 S. 74th St., 
Belleville, IL  62223. 

Interested firms should submit their Proposals in a sealed envelope clearly marked “Organizational 
Assessment Proposal.”  These Proposals must be received at the SCCHA Central Office by 4:00 p.m., on 
Monday, June 24, 2024.   

SCCHA reserves the right to reject any or all proposals received and to waive any bidding informalities. 

By:  Vera Jones, Executive Director 

  

SCCHA is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer. 

 

 

                               
 


